
 

 

 

  

EAST SYRACUSE 

ELEMENTARY 

NEWSLETTER 
June - 2021 

Special 

Thanks to 

Mr. Mason, 

our guest 

music 

teacher this 

spring. 

THE PTO NEEDS YOU 

The ESE PTO meets 

remotely at 6pm on 

the second Thursday 

of each month. They 

have done a 

noteworthy job of 

supporting learning 

this year despite the 

challenges we all 

faced. Please consider 

attending a PTO 

meeting soon. 

For a link to the 

meeting, email: 

rperry@esmschools.org 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

We are in the final stretch of this school year. The last day of school is 

June 25, 2021. Our remote teachers will continue to post assignments 

right up to the final day. We are grateful to our families for their 

flexibility and tenacity. We provided remote and in person learning 

this year. We know that remote learning can be a challenge. However, 

you and your students hung in there and got remote and in person 

learning done. As usual, let your teachers know if you need anything 

between now and the last day of school. 

 

I hope this newsletter finds you well and in good spirits. Those are the most important things 

to consider. Stay well and be safe this summer. 
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JUNE CELEBRATIONS 

Our June celebrations will not 

be the same as in a typical 

school year but we are able to 

conduct two events in person. 

Covid-19 constraints are still 

with us and require us to 

limit each student to two 

guests only. The K and 5th 

grade teachers will provide 

more details as we move 

forward with our planning. 

 

KINDERGARTEN 

CELEBRATION 

June 17, 2021 

1:00 pm 

ESE Gym 

 

FIFTH GRADE 

CELEBRATION 

June 23, 2021 

9:00 am 

ESE Gym 

 

Class Lists 

We are unable to release class lists to families at this time due to the many variables 

under consideration this year. A letter will be sent home advising you of the 

classroom assignment for your child as soon as the lists are finalized. We expect the 

mailing to go out in late July or early August.   

 

CHARACTER EDUCATION 

Our Character Education trait for focus 

in June is KINDNESS – treat each other 

with respect no matter the situation. 

Our June character education assembly 

will be virtual on Friday, June 4, 2021. 

 The social and emotional needs of our students and 

families continue to be very important to our staff. If 

you and/or your child need assistance, we can help. 

We have access to community resources or we can 

guide you to an appropriate resource. You can let your 

teacher know if you need social and emotional support 

or reach out personally to the following staff members: 

 

School Counselor, Mrs. Jarvi, cjarvi@esmschools.org  

 

School Psychologist, Mrs. Altimonda 

jaltimonda@esmschools.org 

 

School Nurse, Mrs. Stenta, mstenta@esmschools.org.   

 

ELEMENTARY OBJECTIVE 
 Our Elementary Objective at ESE begins this 

summer. We are packing our  

offices and spaces that will  

undergo construction. I expect the main 

entrance to be unavailable this summer. More 

details to follow soon. 

All Library Books are due the 

week of June 7th. Help us 

prepare for inventory by 

finding those books! 

mailto:cjarvi@esmschools.org
mailto:jaltimonda@esmschools.org
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At ESE we strive to emphasize the value of educating the whole child. Our teachers will continue to engage 

students in Art, Music, and PE during distance learning right up to the last day.  

 

Please see the calendar that follows for some important dates in the Month of June. 
 

Ronald L. Perry 

Principal 

East Syracuse Elementary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

CONGRATULATIONS CHEETAH CODERS 

Ms. McGarry and Mrs. Coolbeth‘s online coding 
club just wrapped up.  Three cheers to Liam 
Beamish, Christina Burts, Jayson Christopher, 
Jayden Clark, John Forbes, Saptak Mangar, Alen 
Mujakovic, and Christella Odrielle for persevering 
to the very end.  Game design is a challenge and 
these committed students kept up their hard 
work through eight weeks of after school classes. 

Saptak Mangar 

Jayson 

Christopher 

Liam Beamish 



 

Track and 

Field Day 8am 

Gr. 3-5 

 


